
 

 

 

NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT AND PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
New Sanitary Sewer  

Fair Birch Drive, Birchview Drive, Queen Victoria Avenue and Lorne Park Road 

The Study 

The Region of Peel is completing a Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment (EA) Study for sanitary sewer improvements on Fair Birch 
Drive, Birchview Drive, Queen Victoria Avenue and Lorne Park Road. 
These improvements are required to maintain the system connection 
to the existing sanitary sewer. The study area is shown on the map. 

Alternative solutions being considered for the study include 
rehabilitating the existing sanitary sewer within a branch of 
Lornewood Creek or constructing a new sewer within existing road 
right-of-way or proposed easements. 

The Process 

The Study will evaluate alternative solutions with consideration for the 
natural, cultural, economic and technical environments. A preferred 
solution will be recommended in consultation with the public, 
Indigenous communities and regulatory agencies. It will have the least 
long-term impact to the environment and public, the optimum cost 
and the maximum number of avoidable impacts to the community. A 
project file will be prepared for public review at the end of the Study. 

Your Input Is Important – We Want to Hear from You 

A key element of the EA planning process is consultation with the community. Early and active discussions will be critical to identify 
ways to reduce the impacts of this project to residents, businesses, traffic and pedestrians, while evaluating and selecting the 
preferred solution. 

A Public Information Centre (PIC) will be held to present the findings of the Study and to provide an opportunity for feedback.   
The PIC will be held: 

Date: November 27, 2018  
Time: 6 to 8 p.m. 
Location:  Lorne Park Hall 

For more information on the project visit peelregion.ca, click on Public Works, Water & Wastewater, Environmental Assessments, 
Current Water & Wastewater Projects EAs, Mississauga, New Sanitary Sewer on Fair Birch Drive, Birchview Drive, Queen Victoria 
Avenue and Lorne Park Road.  

Comments 

If you are unable to attend the PIC and would like to provide comments or have questions, or if you would like to be added to the 
Project Contact List, please contact the Project Manager listed below.  
 
Olena Gordiyenko, P.Eng. 
Project Manager, Wastewater Capital 
Olena.Gordiyenko@peelregion.ca 
905-791-7800, ext.7843 

This notice was first issued on November 15, 2018 
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